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14th March 2019 

Rob Hunter appointed as a Deputy District Judge. 

Devereux Chambers is delighted to announce that Rob Hunter has been appointed as a Deputy 

District Judge on the South Eastern Circuit. 

 

Deputy District Judges are usually required to make themselves available for 30 days a year. 

When not sitting, Rob will continue his practice in high value personal injury and clinical negligence 

claims. He hopes that each role will bring a fresh perspective to the other.  

 

More information about Rob’s practice and recent cases can be found on his profile here. 

Latest news 

http://www.devereuxchambers.co.uk/barristers/profile/robert-hunter

